
 

10th January 2020 

 

To: All Parents of Children in Reception to Year 10 
 

 

Dear Parents 
PSHE/SRE Curriculum Meeting 

As you may be aware, there have been some changes to the PSHE (Personal, Social, Health Education) and RSE 

(Relationships and Sex Education) curriculums that will be introduced by September 2020.  As we begin to adapt 

our Schemes of Work, we would like the opportunity to share the requirements of the new curriculum with you and 

answer any questions you may have. 

There will be a meeting to discuss our approach on Tuesday 28th January at 4.00pm.  This will take place in the 

Senior School Hall. 

Please indicate on the slip below whether you will be attending this meeting. In the meantime, if you have any 

queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr C Dean and Mrs V Wright 

 

 

 

Child’s name _________________________    Form ________________________ 

 

I / we will / will not be attending the PSHE/SRE curriculum meeting on Tuesday 28th January. (Please delete as 

appropriate). 

Names of parents attending: 

_______________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________ 

 

Signed: __________________________________________   Date: _____________________ 

 

 

Please return to Form Teachers by Friday 17th January 


